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From: Marc Chytilo <marc@lomcsb.com>
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 10:09 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: LOMC to BOS State Reso 4-18-22.pdf
Attachments: LOMC to BOS State Reso 4-18-22.pdf

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Clerk — please forward this letter to the Board members concerning item A-8 on the 4/19/22 Agenda
Thank you

Marc
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Marc Chytilo

Law Office of Marc Chytilo, APC

Post Office Box 92233

Santa Barbara, California 93190

Phone: (805) 682-0585

Email: Marc@lomcsb.com

We Saved the San Marcos Foothills - Forever! https://www.foothillsforever.org/




LAW OFFICE OF MARC CHYTILO, APC

A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION

ENVIRONMENTAL LAW
April 18,2022
Chair Joan Hartmann By Email to:
Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors sbecob(@co.santa-barbara.ca.us

105 E. Anapamu Street, Fourth Floor
Santa Barbara, California 93101

RE: Item A-8, April 19, 2022

Chair Hartmann and Honorable Supervisors:

We write on behalf of the Foothills Forever Campaign to express our support for the Board’s
proposed resolution authorizing application for the funds appropriated by the State Legislature in
support of the Foothills Forever Campaign’s successful effort to preserve the West Mesa of the
San Marcos Foothills as a community open space, forever.

The Foothills Forever Campaign sparked an incredible level of support from the community,
including over 5,500 separate donations, endorsements from many community leaders and
organizations, and an outpouring of expressions of support for the Campaign’s goals of honoring
Chumash heritage, creating a 300 acre continuous nature preserve, and enabling improved
community protection from wildfires.

The Campaign faced daunting odds, having to raise and secure over $18,000,000 in just 90 days,
with a series of onerous interim milestones. Your Board’s appropriation of $2,000,000 and the
Legislature’s allocation of $3,000,000 provided critical assurances of funding that allowed the
Campaign to secure both pledges of funds and loans to meet those milestones and close escrow
by the deadline. We couldn’t have done it without you!

We support and appreciate staff’s efforts to meet the State’s requirements to secure and receive
the State funds. We respectfully ask that your Board authorize the State’s required resolution
and authorize the steps needed to bring these funds to Santa Barbara County to complete the
permanent preservation of this important open space parcel.

Thank you for your past actions supporting the Campaign, and for considering these final steps
to permanently preserve the San Marcos Foothills.

Respectfully Submitted,
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